
Dansville Elementary School February Board Update 

• Holidays are always special in elementary buildings and students love a good 
celebration. This month we celebrated 100 days of school, Aggie Spirit Week, and 
Valentine’s Day. Educators are always finding ways to celebrate and be joyful with 
students while keeping the focus on learning and the curriculum. Creativity is key 
when making learning fun, and our teachers are masters at this craft! 
 

• The PTO is continuously BUSY planning food for teachers at PT conferences, fun 
family events, and a variety of ways to support Dansville educators. They are also 
mindful to find ways to engage and welcome current and new families. We 
appreciate all they do!!!  

  

• Literacy night was February 7 with the theme “Literacy on the Go”. This event was 
for Preschool, Kindergarten, and First Grade students as well as students receiving 
Title I services. This was the last of a series of three Literacy Nights, with the highest 
attendance being around 60 participants. Good times were had by all! We look 
forward to doing them next year. 

 
• STEAM night was held on February 20 from 5:30 to 7:30pm. Science, Technology, 

Engineering, Arts, and Math oriented activities, experiments, art, projects, and 
prizes were available to all, and enjoyed by approximately 150 people, for a 
wonderful two hours of fun. Extra thanks to Mrs. St. Amant and her team for all of 
their hard work in preparing for this family event.  

 
• Elementary staff are busy planning for March is Reading Month. The 2024 theme is 

Reading R.O.C.K.S. – Read On Cool KidS The committee is very excited about the 
activities being planned and are confident that reading will be promoted and 
embraced in a fun fashion.  The Aggie families will also have the opportunity to 
enroll their children in the Read-A-Thon fundraiser, an easy, fun, and rewarding 
program to encourage reading at home and at school.  

 

 

 
 



 


